
Special/Closed Meeting of the Windemere Township Board  -  September 5th, 2019 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:42 PM by Chairman, John Wesely.  Others present were 
Supervisors Pete Steen & Heidi Kroening. 

 

Motion by Kroening, seconded by Wesely to close the meeting.  Motion passed 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

Roll Call:  John Wesely, Pete Steen, Heidi Kroening. 

 

The meeting closed at 5:44 PM. 

 

At 5:44 discussions continued on the strategy details of the new proposed Union Contract that will 
replace the existing expiring Union Contract of Windemere Township Employees. 

 

Motion by Kroening, seconded by Steen to open meeting at 5:55 PM.   

Motion passed, 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

Motion made by Kroening, seconded by Wesely to adjourn the meeting at 5:56 PM.   

Motion passed, 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

 

A Special/Closed Meeting of the Windemere Town Board was called to order at 6:02 PM by Chairman, 
John Wesley. Others present were Supervisors Pete Steen and Heidi Kroening.  Also present was Dan 
Manick Representative I.U.O.E. – Local #49. 

 

Motion by Wesely, seconded by Steen to close the meeting.  Motion passed 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

The meeting closed at 6:04 PM. 
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Roll Call : John Wesely, Pete Steen, Heidi Kroening, Dan Manick. 

 

At 6:05 PM discussions continued in regards to the contact proposed by the Union that will replace the 
expiring contract.  The primary discussion points centered around the amount of insurance that each 
union member would be contributing each month, as well as the amount the Township would be willing 
to contribute to employee training that is available through the Union at a nearby training center.  After 
much discussion and agreement was reached. 

 

Motion by Wesely, seconded by Steen to open meeting at 7:18 PM.   

Motion passed, 3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

 

Motion made by Steen, seconded by Kroening to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 PM. 

 

 

 

RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED  :                                                                      APPROVED  : 

 

 

Scott Danelski,  Clerk                                                                                     John Wesely,  Chairman 
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